
  
 

 

 

         

  

 

                   

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

In Maths, we will be revisiting multiplication 

and division then moving onto perimeter and 

measurement before learning about fractions. 

Our topic this term is  

Romans 

In RE, we will be looking at why people pray 

in a variety of different religions including 

Islam, Christianity and Hindusim. 

  

In Science, we will learn about forces.  We 

will compare how things move on different 

surfaces and investigate how forces can act 

without contact using magnets. 

In English, we will use our core text Romans 

on the Rampage to create our own myth or 

legend and to write a newspaper report.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

General information 

Homework will be set weekly on Showbie. If you are unable 

to access this kindly let us know so that we can provide you 

with a paper copy.    

Reading should be completed daily, and a note made in 

your child’s reading record book. 

PE will be every Monday. Please ensure your child wears our 

correct PE uniform to school on this day.  

Swimming will take place on a Wednesday and Thursday.  

This is a statutory requirement of the National Curriculum 

and children are required to attend each week.  Please 

make sure your child brings their swimming kit with them 

to school on their swimming day. 

In our Wider Curriculum, we will focus most 

of our learning around the topic of Romans.  

We will find out where Rome is and how it 

was ruled.  We will learn how the Roman 

Empire became so powerful.  We will move 

onto discovering how the Romans conquered 

Britain and finally how Boudicca led a revolt 

against the Romans. 

In Computing, our focus will be on algorithms and 

learning how to apply them when coding. 

In Art, we will be researching the life of a mosaic 

artist and creating our own mosaics. 

In Music, we are looking at Ancient Roman 

instruments and learning about Romans through 

music and song.  We are hoping to share this with 

you at the end of term. 

 

 

 

In Personal Development, we will explore family 

structures, truth, democracy and online safety. 


